
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 24.03.2020 

Notice 

 This is to inform to all the parents, whose wards are studying in 

KV, BSF Camp Chhawla in classes I to VIII in session 2019-20, that 

all the students from class I to VIII (session 2019-20) have been 

promoted to next higher classes. 

 The result information for the students studying in classes IX 

and XI (session 2019-20) will be communicated in due course / after 

re-opening of the vidyalaya. 

           Principal 
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